
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 6/17/2010 12:42:18 PM
To: Pocta, Robert M. (rmp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E RO/ other

Mark, just cheeking in -- are there any outstanding issues on the RO model functioning from your 
perspective? Just let me know/give me a caii. Also, do you need any other information from our 
meeting earlier this week?

Thx
Jane
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